
 

PISCATAQUIS COUNTY COMMISSIONERS MEETING 

November 7, 2017 

Dover-Foxcroft, ME 

Minutes 

8:30 a.m. 
                                   PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 

                                        

 
 

 1.    Piscataquis County Commissioners reviewed and approved the minutes of their October 17, 2017  

        meeting.  M: Wayne Erkkinen  S: James Annis  V: 2-0 

 

 2.    Piscataquis County Commissioners reviewed and approved the County expenditures in the  

        amount of $18,450.30 .  M: Wayne Erkkinen  S: James Annis  V: 2-0  

 

 3.    Piscataquis County Commissioners reviewed and approved a special County expenditure in  

         the amount of $1,559,669.79.  M: Wayne Erkkinen  S: James Annis  V: 2-0 

 

 4.    Piscataquis County Commissioners reviewed and approved the Jail expenditures in the amount  

        of $6880.06.  M: Wayne Erkkinen  S: James Annis  V: 2-0 

 

 5.    Piscataquis County Commissioners reviewed and approved the Unorganized Territory expenditures 

       in the amount of $129,728.79 .  M: Wayne Erkkinen  S: James Annis   V: 2-0 

   

 6.    Piscataquis County Commissioners reviewed and approved the Payroll Warrant for Oct. 19, 2017     

        in the amount of $121,575.07 .  M: Wayne Erkkinen  S: James Annis  V: 2-0 

 

 7.    Piscataquis County Commissioners reviewed and approved the Payroll Warrant for November 2, 2017 

        in the amount of $113,810.84.  M: Wayne Erkkinen S: James Annis V: 2-0 

 

 8.    Piscataquis County Commissioners reviewed and approved the Employee Benefit Warrant in the  

        amount of $67,780.98. M: Wayne Erkkinen  S: James Annis  V: 2-0 

  

 9.    Piscataquis County Commissioners reviewed and approved liquor license renewal for Libby  

        Camps, located in the Unorganized Territory of T8R9, owned and operated by Jessica Libby. 

        M: Wayne Erkkinen  S: James Annis  V: 2-0 

 

10.  Piscataquis County Commissioners received a project status update on the proposed EMA      

storage garage from Tom Capraro, Piscataquis Emergency Management Agency director. Director 

Capraro informed the Commissioners he received two bids for engineering services for the new 

garage.  Mid-South Engineering submitted a proposal fee of $23,200.00 and Dirigo Engineering 

costs of the services was $16,500.00.  Capraro stated he has used Dirigo Engineering in the past, 

therefore, with the lower proposal and their reputation Capraro recommended the 

Commissioners accept their bid.  Capraro informed the Commissioners he received permission 

from MEMA to use the homeland security grant to fund the engineering services.  The County 

Commissioners accepted and approved Capraroõs recommendation.  M: Wayne Erkkinen 

        S: James Annis   V: 2-0 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 

 



 

 

 

 


